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Comments: I believe that we must be good ancestors. Therefore, I urge the Forest Service to say yes to the

Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal. I also ask that the Forest Service do an Environmental

Assessment. And, because there will be no significant impact to the land once the miners withdraw, I ask for a

Finding of No Significant Impact when the EA has been completed. Water is essential to life and must be kept

free of toxic pollution for future generations. We must be good ancestors. It is our most sacred responsibility.

Thank you for doing the right thing. 


